
{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ aŀȅ оΣ нлмрΣ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ 9Řƛǝƻƴ 

²ŜŀǘƘŜǊΥ tŀǊǘƭȅ /ƭƻǳŘȅΦ IƛƎƘ ƻŦ тнΣ ƭƻǿ ƻŦ роΦ нр҈ ƻŦ ǊŀƛƴΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ŦƻǊ ŎƻƳƛƴƎ ǘƻ /ƻƴŎƭŀǾŜΗ 

 

Brandon Sinclair, 2014-2015 Section C-2 Section Chief 

Hello my brothers, Thank you for coming to our Centennial Section 

Conclave. Many hours of work have been put into the planning of this 

event by our entire 2014-15 Council of Chiefs (COC). If you know of 

any COC members who are in your lodge, please make sure to thank 

them for their service. As you may have heard me say in a training this 

weekend, our conclave planning starts the day that conclave ends. So, 

we are holding our first 2015-16 Council of Chiefs meeting later today. 

Please feel free to come and attend our meeting! If you wish to join the 

COC, attend our routine meetings, or hang out with other leaders in our section, please donôt 

hesitate to email me. My address is: b.sinclair@sectionc2oa.org.  

It is only right that I thank my adviser, Bill for all of his help, assistance, and personal support 

this past year. Also, thank you to Mitch and Sean for our unforgettable memories. Being your 

Section Chief was one of the best experiences I have ever had. From flying to Dallas and rep-

resenting us nationally, to becoming a NOAC Conference Vice-Chief, representing Michigan 

Arrowmen on the MCC level, attending your lodge events, and meeting many of you here, I 

have had an unforgettable experience. From the bottom of my heart, thank you all for letting 

me serve you all this year. I look forward to seeing all that Josh Blohm and his team will bring 

to our Section and its lodges. See you all at conclave next year!  

 

Josh Blohm 2015-2016 Section C-2 Section Chief 

Hello, as you may already know, my name is Joshua Blohm. I will be 
your 2015-2016 Section Chief. I was inducted into the order in 2009 and 
have served my lodge in various positions since then. It is my greatest 
privilege to serve the lodges in this upcoming year as chief. To summa-

rize what I spoke about in my address, I want to lead from a vision. I 
want the section to define a purpose and use that purpose to drive their 
decisions throughout the year. I hope this Conclave has been a memora-
ble one. Enjoy the remainder of your Sunday and safe travels home.  

 

Wewsewakan  
Agaming Maangogwan       Kishahtek        Nataepu Shohpe       Noquet  
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Jameson Cavanaugh, 2015-2016 C-2 Section Vice-Chief 

As everyone knows I will be the Section Vice Chief for the upcoming 

year. I have some good plans to increase the communications between 
the lodges because that is a weak point in our section. Coming from a 
chapter I understand the importance of making things happen for the bet-
ter. I will have those full details later. Right now I would like to take the 

time to answer every question arrowmen have. First off the best power 
ranger is the pink one, and the pain of a Lego would go away much fast-
er. My favorite Pokemon is Cyndaquil not Charizard. Lastly the best 
teenage mutant ninja turtle is Donatello. Also I would like to thank eve-
ryone for coming out and having a great time. I hope to get to know eve-

ryone much closer over the next year. 

Sean Greania, 2014-2016 C-2 Section Secretary 

My Brothers of Section C-2, I am honored that you have chosen me to be 
your Section Secretary for an unprecedented 2nd term. I am looking forward 
to working with Josh and Jameson this year in our short time leading up to 

our grand Centennial Celebration NOAC at Michigan State University in Au-
gust. While I am sad to see Mitch and Brandon leave section office, my heart 
is lightened to know this will not be the last we see of them. If any one is in-
terested in helping out with Newsletter, Trading Post, Camp Promotions, E-

Media, or History of Section, feel free to contact me at grean1sm@cmich.edu and I can hook 

you up with a rockinô committee. Catch you all around at COCôs over the next year.  

Please be sure to say hi and congratulate 

our 2015-2016 Section Officers.  

We look forward to seeing everyone again 
next year. 


